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PETOSKEY MIDDLE  SCHOOL

Wednesday

Thursday May 9th, 2024

Daily Announcements

Tuesday

Youth Advisory Committee Application

Weekly Focus Topic: Integrity - Gracious

WG Boneless
Chicken

Wings

Chicken Fajita
WG Tortilla

Shell

(PMS Help for Young Anglers;

Strategies & Hints for

Fishing). 

Our next meeting will be after
school on Wednesday, May 15th
from 3:15 to 4:00 in Mr.
Swidorski’s classroom (#125).  We
will be target casting with fly rods.

A Sports Physical Clinic will take place
on Monday, June 3 from 5:00 - 7:00
pm in the Petoskey High School Main

Gym. Cost is $10. An adult must
accompany all Middle School aged

students. 

https://www.canva.com/design/DAGAJqWOzJw/UDRAG451y_B_6Etgg6jKsQ/edit?utm_content=DAGAJqWOzJw&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton
https://www.phsacf.org/our-impact/youth-advisory-committee/join-our-youth-advisory-committee/2024-youth-advisory-committee-application


Any students interested in Michigan Tech

University's Summer Youth Camp "Pathway

Program" may apply at mtu.edu/syp/go.  

See Mr. Brey for a program brochure with

more detailed information.

D.C. INFO:
7th Grade Students - Washington D.C. Trip

Scholarship Application - Due Thursday, May 9. 
Interested in applying for a scholarship towards

your D.C. Trip? Find and complete the
application on the PMS D.C. Trip Website along

with more information! 

Thanks! 

Kindness Crew Kiddos,

                                 Our next meeting will be
Thursday, May  9th from 3:15 - 4:15 in Mrs.

Wagner's room.  

We will be indoors the first half and outdoors the
second half (weather depending). Please see

Mrs. Yurek, Mrs. Wagner, Mrs. Carlson, or Mrs.
Greenough with any questions.

We look forward to seeing you there!

http://mtu.edu/syp/go


Click Here for CharEm ISD CTE Summer Camp
Classes Info!

Online registration for all camps opens April 15,
2024 at 9:00am. Registration closes on May 10,

2024. Slots fill quickly.

Mrs. Norton has Mother’s Day coloring sheets
in the library. Swing by to grab one!

Any 6th & 7th grader interested in
attending Petoskey Basketball
Camp this summer, there are

flyers available in the main office.

The New Coloring Contest has started.

Grab your coloring sheet from Mrs. Norton.

Thank you!

Strength and Conditioning Club- Reminder from Mr. Brey that

we DO NOT MEET today, May 9.  See you next Tuesday!

https://www.canva.com/design/DAGCBkQcWQ0/ZuLX1grrVtu6Z8TlhHV3Qw/edit?utm_content=DAGCBkQcWQ0&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton


Hi Middle Schoolers!
It’s important to remember
that you must be out of the
building by 3:30 everyday

unless you are involved in a
club, activity, in study lab or

working directly with a
teacher.

Please 
arrange 

busing or 
pickup 

accrodingly.


